Sent: 22/08/2023 12:33:22 PM
Subject: DA2023/1123 -100A & 102 Wakehurst Parkway ELANORA HEIGHTS

Attn: Megan Surtees
Dear Megan,

Development Application No. DA2023/1123
Description: Boundary realignment
Address: 100A & 102 Wakehurst Parkway ELANORA HEIGHTS

Reference is made to the proposed development at the above area and Aboriginal heritage.

No sites are recorded in the current development area and the area has been subject to previous
disturbance reducing the likelihood of surviving unrecorded Aboriginal sites.

Given the above, the Aboriginal Heritage Office considers that there are no Aboriginal heritage issues
for the proposed development.

Under the National Parks and Wildlife Act 1974 (NPW Act) all Aboriginal objects are protected. Should
any Aboriginal Cultural Heritage items be uncovered during earthworks, works should cease in the
area and the Aboriginal Heritage Office assess the finds. Under Section 89a of the NPW Act should
the objects be found to be Aboriginal, Heritage NSW and the Metropolitan Local Aboriginal Land
Council (MLALC) should be contacted.

Kind regards

Susan Whitby MCISc PLV
Aboriginal Heritage Office
m 0435 643 205



https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aboriginalheritage.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cb1dcc3b03ad241c96e8908dba2b826a0%7C8c5136cbd646431c84ae9b550347bc83%7C0%7C0%7C638282684027256439%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RSTk6pQfiU9bK7zE7UsGeHA43a%2FjyZVdN%2BhjTu2sM6o%3D&reserved=0

